
Please help us to keep the park clean. Dispose of any rubbish 
in the bins or please take it home.

We welcome dogs into Hatfield Park but please ensure they are 
kept under control & on leads when near live stock. Please clear 
up after your dog using the dog bins provided.  

Cycling or scooting is not permitted in the park.

See it, say it, sort it! If you see anything wrong in the park please tell 
a member of the team who can always be found at Station Lodge 
or call 07771594036.

Please don’t swim in the lake or paddle in the fountain.

The Park closes each day at 6:00pm, please allow plenty 
of time to leave.18:00

The stunning, historical woodland that surrounds Hatfield House is yours to explore. 
We hope you enjoy the experience and politely ask that you follow the rules below, 

always be considerate & polite to others and treat all those that work here respectfully. 

Please respect the natural environment. Please do not pick 
wild flowers, be respectful of the veteran trees, do not disturb 
wild animals or birds and stay on formal paths.

Please do not light fires or barbecues. 

Enjoy and respect the special nature of Hatfield Park, if we all 
take care of this wonderful environment then you will have 
done your bit to aid its survival for future generations to enjoy. 


